



SAERA Committee Meeting
7pm Thursday 25 May 2017
Woodside AHC

1. Welcome and Apologies (Rachel McLarty, Mel Scott, Cherie Causby)
2. Minutes – Moved RB Seconded LR
3. Actions from previous meetings
4. Event Calendar
 - 4.1 Kuitpo ride – one new large water trough is missing from water point; concerns raised about smoking on course and the possible horse welfare, littering and fire risk in the forest; great numbers (85) with a very well managed vet ring
5. TQ17 update – Jean Sims
 - 5.1 3 dinner tickets available
6. Membership - 78
7. Finance – transactions in and outs tabled
8. Social Media – Cherie/Lainie nothing to report
9. Other Business
 - 9.1 Website – **Guests ZenWare** presentation from Jeff and Troy, discussion about look/feel of new design. ZenWare to provide quote for further decision
 - 9.2 SAERA logo Bill to follow up with designer
 - 9.3 TQ17 SA teams – **LR** to send out invitations to apply. Two teams - compete and complete. **LR** to organise woollen rugs for teams. Short list prepared before the pre-ride vet in
 - 9.4 EoY Presentations – **LR** to check Hahndorf Inn for 3 or 10 Dec for AGM/presentations
 - 9.5 Jacqui Ledgerwood Memorial trophy – **MB** to get back to Shirley with a proposal for first LWT at Kuitpo Ride
 - 9.6 Mt Pleasant meeting – Monday 29 May. SAERA **BH** to try to attend

Next meeting

Meeting closed 9:45pm